
OFFICIAL

QUESTION BY COUNCILLOR 

Question submitted by: Councillor Holloway 

To Cabinet Member: Cllr Bill Wakeham, Cabinet Member for Environment and Street Scene 

Question: 

To ask the Cabinet Member for Environment and Street Scene, how many cases of fly 
tipping have been reported in Drake ward for each month over the past year, and the 
status of those cases? 

Response: ( for completion by City Council officers and Cabinet Members) 

We do not hold flytipping data on a ward by ward basis. However, the team have looked at 
the raw data of the total number of reports received by Street Services in the PL4 postcode 
which include Drake Ward and other central parts of the city. Please be aware these are the 
raw reports from the public and therefore many of them will include waste on private land 
which we are not responsible, instances where not enough information is given to identify the 
location and also duplicates of the same flytipping where more than one resident will have 
reported it. 

Please also be aware that of the 23 cases showing outstanding, it is likely a number of these 
have been resolved but not yet closed on our system. Whilst we can individually assess 
them, I’m always conscious of balancing the limited time our frontline team leaders have with 
their various duties. 

Total reports in PL4 from June 2021 to May 2022 = 918 (23 are showing as open)* 

*Data was pulled on 11 August 2022.

Signed: 

Dated: 5 September 2022 


